Funds Distribution Report

CHARITABLE
CONTRIBUTIONS

Recipient Organization: 8802 27th Ave NE
Grants and Self Governance/TERO Construction Training Tulalip, WA 98271
Address: TulalipCares.org

11224 34th St. NE, Bldg. 16-368
Tulalip, WA 98271

Contact:
(360) 716-4760
https://tvtc.tulaliptero.com

Organization’s General Goals:

TERO Vocational Training Center (TVTC) construction training is construction
training is a free intensive “hands-on” program offered to all Native Americans,
their spouses and parents.

Date of Award: Level:
2013 Q3 $7,501 to $10,000

Specific Use for This Award:
For more information, please read the attached report from
Grants and Self Governance/TERO Construction Training.

Disclaimer: This report may
be a summary of content
provided by the recipient,

not always complete
quoted material.
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Dear Tulalip Charitable Contributions; Marilyn Sheldon,

TERO Construction Training Center would like to extend our sincere gratitude of your generous
contribution made to our program.

This quarter we had 19 native students start our winter session and 16 complete the entire program.
Our training staff met with the Port of Seattle and numerous contractors, as three pre-apprentice
opportunities are being offered for upcoming multi- billion dollar projects located at Sea-Tac and the
Port. Our site coordinator followed up with personal e-mails to the new contacts made, to establish
open lines of communication. They also toured South Seattle Community College which has its own
Trades Instruction Training program, and will look to implement some successful things seen there
into our own.

Our spring session will be focusing on the units that’s were not held in the fall and winter, so students
will be invited back for this program.

Next fall is when we expect to see most of our exciting changes. Rather than have three sessions per
year, we will instead have two full terms, expected to last approximately four months each. We will
be reaching out to unions making arrangements for workshops to be brought to our center. This will
ensure our students are being taught the most current procedures being performed in the work place.

Another new implementation is fitness, ensuring the students that complete our course will have a
stronger chance for success in the construction field. We also hope to encourage our students to
further their reach; to look beyond the reservation, discover confidence in themselves, and to
recognize that this is within their grasp.

Again, you have our deepest gratitude for this support. We will keep you updated with photos,
accomplishments, graduation news and work opportunities earned.

Tulalip TERO Construction Training Center;

Teri Gobin, Lynne Bansemer, William Burchett and Mark Newland
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